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2013 was a slow year for speaker requests. However, it has allowed for opportunities to tidy up 
the process and update the prospective current speakers’ files reflecting new topics, changes in 
travel restrictions.  

This year the focus will be working the Speaker Program database; sending out (primarily thru 
email) interest sheets to current (to update) speakers and also new judges.  There are many non-
judges who present great programs but, had not been included in the database. RVPs will be 
requested to submit potential candidates to the Program Chair for inclusion.  We need an array 
of talent available to us to provide the best programs and training to our affiliate societies. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gordon Carver  
aisirisprogramspeakers@iris.org  
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